Other Notices

STATE BOARD OF REGISTRATION FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS
INDIANA PROFESSIONAL LICENSING AGENCY
402 WEST WASHINGTON STREET, ROOM W072
INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA 46204

CONTINUING EDUCATION REQUIREMENTS FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS

The State Board of Registration for Professional Engineers will hold an open forum to consider rules to require continuing
education for professional engineers under Indiana Code § 25-31-1-17.5. The open forum will be held on May 12, 2005, in Room
C of the Conference Center, Indiana Government Center-South, 402 West Washington Street, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 at 9:00
a.m.

If you have any questions, please contact the Board by phone at (317) 234-3049 or by e-mail at plal0@pla.in.gov.
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